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QUESTION(S) ABOUT EXTENSIONS FOR FILING RETURN 

 

QUESTION: My business’s federal tax return is on extension.  Will the Township 

extend the due date for my local return? 

 

ANSWER: Yes; the Township has an Extension Application Form and will honor an 

extension provided all of the following requirements are met: 

 

a. The fully completed Township Extension Application Form is filed 

with the Business Tax Office no later than May 15th;  

 

b. a copy of the federal extension form is attached to the Township 

Extension Application Form; and  

 

c. payment of the estimated amount of tax that will be due is made 

on or before May 15th. 

  

Businesses that are on federal extension but fail to comply with the above 

will incur applicable penalties and interest, and could face fines and 

enforcement action.   

 

Please refer to the Township’s Business Tax Regulations for more information on 

extensions for filing returns. 


